MILES CITY STUDY COMMISSION MINUTES
December 2, 2014


The first meeting of the Miles City Study Commission was held on December 2, 2014, at 5:30 p.m. in the Conference Room at City Hall.   Members present were Rick Huber, Cherie LaBlanc Dyba and Becky Stanton.  The members who were absent were Bill Melnik and Bob Goodson.   Also in attendance was Ex Officio Member Mayor Grenz.

City Clerk Lorrie Pearce called the meeting to order.  There were no requests of citizens, so the members were sworn in to office by Mayor Grenz.  Officers were then elected with the following results:
Presiding Officer – Cherie LaBlanc Dyba, Secretary – Becky Stanton.

The next meeting was scheduled for December 18th at 5:15 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,


Becky Stanton, Secretary
Miles City Study Commission
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